
Calmac Update by Tommy Gore, Networks Resilience Manager 
 

I’m pleased to report that the Tarbert/Portavadie service will resume as per timetable as of 10:15 this 
morning, 13 January 2023 following MV Hebridean Isles return to service as a freight only vessel 
operating between Brodick and Troon. 
  
The Campbeltown service is planned to start as it usually does at the end of April, however as we still 
do not have a start date for the work in Ardrossan I cannot at this stage confirm whether it will be 

operating to Ardrossan and Troon, and so therefore cannot advise as to what the timetable will be.  
 


